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Tree removal work to necessitate temporary closure of a portion of the Lakewalk on
Wednesday

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] A section of the Lakewalk between 40th and 43rd Avenues East will be
temporarily closed to all traffic on Wednesday, August 28* to allow for tree removal work. The
closure will begin at 7:30 AM Wednesday and is anticipated to continue until 4:00 PM. A detour
map below provides suggested detour routes.

 

For the sake of pedestrian and worker safety, please stay clear of construction zones and
exercise caution in this area. Thanks to the public for their patience and cooperation while this
work is completed.

 

*This work was previously scheduled to occur on 8/21 and was publicized as such.
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Lakewalk detour 8-21-24

  

  


